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We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
Canon Kevin, Kai Anthony Hill, Irene Birds,  

Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Ann Thomas, Jim Kiernan 
                     Teresa Kilsby  Joanne Sullivan, Joanna Conway, Josie Beetson,  

Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth,  
His Holiness Benedict XVI, The retired priests, 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: 

6 weeks attendance at Church on a Saturday or Sunday is required before a date will be arranged. 
Baptisms take place on Saturday at St Peter’s at 12:00, and Sunday at The Priory at 11:30am. 

Sacrament of Marriage: 
6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 
Masses received this week: 

Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred&Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP), Fortunata Grech (RIP),  
Agnes and William Walsh (RIP), Harry Godbold (LD)X2, Thanksgiving to the Sacred Heart, 
Thanksgiving Mass for the leavers of yr6 from St Pauls Primary School from Sam Clarkson, 

David&Irene Birds wedding Anniversary, Helen Galezeska (A), Anthony Casey (LD) Liz Hill (LD) 
This week’s Mass timetable 
Monday St. Peter’s at 10am 
Tuesday St. John Vianney’s at 10am 
Wednesday The Priory at 10am 
Thursday no mass today 
 Friday: St Peter’s at 10am  
Saturday: St John Vianney’s 6pm vigil 
Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
              The Priory at 10:30am 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Parish 200 Club! 
Last week’s winners were! 

St. Peter’s 
£50 No 178 B.O’Neill 

£25 No 69 M.Edmondson 
 

The Priory 
£50 No 113 M.Child 

£25 No  86 L.Hopwood 
 

Last week’s Collections: 
St Peter’s gave £243.51 

          The Priory gave £376.47 
       St John Vianney’s gave £268.17 
 
                 Attendance at Mass: 
As from this weekend we will hold a 
count at the weekend masses in the 

parish to give us an up-to-date figure 
on those attending and practicing 

their Faith in this parish. 
This is a Diocesan request. 

Funerals this coming week: 
 

Monday 1st August 2022 
 At 11am in St Peter’s 

A Funeral Service for the late 
Sheila Ann Gibson 

Followed by burial at Pleasington. 
 

Wednesday 3rd August 2022 
At 11:00am in The Priory 

A Funeral Service for the late 
Paul Dinham 

Followed by burial at Pleasington. 
 

May they both rest in peace and rise 
in glory with the risen Lord. 

 
Fr Frank Jennings 

A retired priest of the Diocese has 
died, we commend him to the Lord 

and give thanks for priestly ministry 
in our Diocese. 

Well done good and faithful servant 

Fr Samson: 
At the moment Father Samson is attending 
a meeting in Rome and will then join the 

Diocese of Salford in Lourdes. 
He is due to return to the parish around 6th 

August in the evening. 
Until then you must continue to suffer 

with me. 
 

Legal Notice: 
As the Law of the Land is about to be 
changed, marriages can no longer take 

place with couples under the age of 
18years with or without parental consent. 
This applies to churches, chapels, registrar 

offices and designated places. 
You must be 18 years old to be married. 

The Church still requires six months’ 
notice to be given before a marriage may 

be celebrated, 
And if you’re having seconds thoughts 
please let me know as soon as possible. 

Holidays 
Many are planning or may have 

now gone away. 
We wish them a safe journey, 

A good rest and hope to see them 
soon after they return. 

Likewise, we wish all our 
children a safe holiday. 

 

Food Bank: 
The collection of tins, toiletries, 

dried foods will be ongoing. 
Once we have a large amount it 

will then be collected by the 
food bank and distributed 

accordingly.  Likewise, some 
will be given to families in need 
as a lot more are asking for help. 


